
Rules for school dances: 
 
All tickets are sold during school lunch periods to only Great Hollow Middle School students. A 
student may buy only one ticket. A record of all students who have purchased tickets is kept on 
file.  All tickets are numbered and the student’s name is recorded next to the number.  On the 
night of the dance, tickets are collected at the door and each name/number is verified. If a 
student cannot attend the dance, he/she may return the ticket (during a school day prior to the 
dance) to the teacher in charge for a refund.  At no time may a student sell or give away a 
ticket.  No tickets are sold at the door.  Students without a ticket will not be permitted to enter 
the dance.  
 
Students are not allowed to leave the dance early unless a parent or guardian comes into the 
dance and speaks with an administrator. For safety reasons, parents must pick their children up 
INSIDE the building.  Students will not be permitted to meet their parent in the parking lot.  No 
student may walk home from a night-time dance. 
 
Please remind your child that we expect the same standards of behavior at the dance as we do 
during the school day.  Additionally, attendance to school on the day of the dance is required to 
allow for participation in this dance.  
 
 


